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Galena Park High School Student Recognized by Commissioner Garcia

Houston, Texas: Churchill Couch, junior at Galena Park High School, was recognized by 
Precinct 2 Commissioner Adrian Garcia at a recent virtual Harris County Commissioners Court 
meeting.

Commissioner Garcia brought forth a resolution commending Churchill Couch, who saw a need 
and stepped up to the plate to help the Galena Park and Jacinto City communities during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Couch developed ‘The Galena Park and Jacinto City Help Center’ website 
to make it easier for community members to find COVID-19 resources including mental health 
support, social service resources, virtual learning resources, help hotlines and financial support.

To learn more about the resources available, visit the GPJC Help Center website: tinyurl.com/
gpjchelpcenter.

Thank you, Churchill, for demonstrating that we are all in this together, being a great example to 
your peers, and most of all for contributing to the community.
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